
 

October 9, 2020 NVS Update 

 

Dear Nashwaak Valley families! 

Below are a few updates for the next two weeks. 

Fundraiser: 

JOY – special edition: Our Fall fundraiser (all online) has been sent home with all our Black Bears!  This is 

an easy way to fundraise for our school.  Money raised will go towards student activities and student 

wellness.  Please follow the information sheet that is in each package.  If you do have any questions, 

please reach out to us at the school.  All orders need to be submitted by Monday, October 19th.  40% of 

sales come back to NVS!!  Get your Holiday shopping done now… Check out the JOY special edition 

magazine! 

School Picture Day: 

Thursday, October 15th Harvey Studios will be here!  Black Bears - Wear your BEST smile! 

Pizza Day: 

Pizza and milk orders have been submitted and Thursday is the 1st day! For those that want to order for 

November and December… we will be sending out notifications via School Cash Online the last week 

October. 

***Changes to Pizza day from our October (orange) Calendar – Pizza day has moved to Thursday, Oct 15 

and Thursday, Oct 29. 

Safe Schools Week: 

The week of October 19 – 23 our Black Bears will be participating in practice drills such as a fire drill, 

hold and secure drill, and lock down drill.  These are drills that we practice so students know what to do 

if an emergency arises.  More information will be sent home next week with students.  Be Prepared.  

Stay Safe! 

 

Happy Thanksgiving!   

 

 


